



South Dublin Comm

40 GGT 2012

Manager's Office

17 October 2012 MRP4555-12

Ms Emer O'Gorman Meetings Administrator Corporate services Department South Dublin County Council County Hall, Town Centre Tallaght Dublin 24

Dear Ms. O'Gorman

I wish to thank you for your letter on behalf of council members concerning their support of the withdrawal of sponsorship of sports from the alcohol industry and to let you know that it is receiving attention.

Yours sincerely

Dr. James Reilly, T.D.

Minister for Health